From: Carol Minjares

To: Jenny Baker; mbair@mt.gov
Subject: Skyview senior apartments Ninth St
Date: Monday, October 14, 2019 10:21:13 AM

Please approve the rezoning and construction of the senior apartments on Ninth Street.

We need more housing like this, and | think the one in the old Skyview trailer park should
have been approved too, especially since we know there will never be any new mobile
home parks built!

I had planned to move to senior housing and hoped it would be the Camelot apts on
Spruce, but those have converted to market rates and would cost well over half my
income. And I don't need any fancy gyms or meeting rooms or amenities like that. It's a
mystery to me who can afford the new apartments being built in Missoula.

Please approve!!
Carol Minjares

6460 Mullan Rd
Missoula, MT
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